
       Board of Health Minutes 

March 6, 2018 

 

The meeting opened at 7:15 p.m. with Ms. Amodei, Mr. Parkin and Ms. Moeller present. 

 

The minutes of the meeting of February 20th were approved as written 

 

All bills and time sheets were approved as written. 

 

71 Chapman Street – Lot 13 

 

Water test requirements were met other than arsenic; it exceeded the acceptable level.  A 

filtering system will be required before occupancy.   The Board reviewed the building plans and 

noted that there were no bedrooms in the finished basement.  The main house has 4 bedrooms 

which is what the septic system is designed for.    

 

The Board approved all the information presented and Ms. Amodei signed the building permit 

application. 

 

67 Chapman Street, Lot 14 

 

Water test requirement were met other than arsenic; it exceeded the acceptable level.  A 

filtering system will be required for occupancy.  The Board reviewed the building plans which 

showed a 4 bedroom home which is what the septic system is designed for. 

 

The Board approved all the information presented and Ms. Amodei signed the building permit 

application. 

 

 

36 Bear Hill Road – Lot 5 

31 Bear Hill Rd. – Lot 6 

 

The Board reviewed both set of proposed septic plans and approved them. 

 

They signed the septic permit for each. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Other Business: 

 

Ms. Congdon will be attending the next meeting to continue discussing curbside trash and 

recycling.   

 

The Board voted to require all engineers to put a house number and lot number on all septic 

plans submitted for review. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


